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Upcoming Meetings 

 

APRIL MEETING 

Our April Meeting will be a busy one!  As well as our usual Silent Auction, we 
will be judging the 2’nd Annual Restoration Contest.  So, if you have been 
working on a project, don’t forget to bring it in!  The completed projects will 
comprise our display.   

Our programme is a presentation by Gary Fox (who is President of the 
Ottawa Chapter).  Gary has spent a number of years researching the 
Canadian School of Horology that existed in Toronto at the turn of the last 
Century.  Gary has written a great book about the school, and he will be 
bringing copies with him for sale. 

Doors open at 9:00 as usual.  Members of the Executive are reminded that 
there will be a brief meeting following the regular meeting. 

February Meeting 

 

Our February Meeting was well-attended and even the weather managed to 
cooperate!  The Silent Auction was busy as usual.  The presentation consisted of a 
video from National about the monumental Engel Clock.  The video was very 
interesting as it showed not only the various functions and animations of the clock, 
but also showed some of the restoration process.  This incredible clock ,owned by 

our organization is a 
highlight of our museum in 
Columbia. If you get a 
chance to visit, be sure to 
check when they 
demonstrate the clock.  It is 

well worth waiting for! 



 

JUNE AUCTION 

    Don’t forget to get your clocks consigned for the June Auction.  Once again, there is no 
charge to sell your clock.  You need to get the information to Cathy no later than May 15th.  
Last year we ran out of room and had to turn some members away.  Don’t let that happen 
to you this year!.  Here are some of the items already consigned: 

 

To place items in the newsletter, please contact Cathy Koolen by email at ckoolen@htl.net or by regular mail. 

  

Ads appearing in our newsletter are provided as a service to members.  Publication in this newsletter is not intended in any way to be an 

endorsement or recommendation by NAWCC Chapter 92. 

We reserve the right to refuse any ad that contains fraudulent, misleading or inappropriate material. 
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Chest featuring over 4,000 
watch crystals.  They appear 

to be all sorted by size. 

Steeple Clock 

Top Left: 

Gilt Boudoir Clock 

Centre: 

Pequegnat “Brandon” - all 

original! 

Left:  Brand new Sessions Book 

by Tran Duy  Ly 

Right: German ‘Saw Clock” 


